
From:  Hiroshi Mizuseki <mizuseki@imr.edu>  
To:  Qian Wang/FS/VCU <qwang@vcu.edu>  
cc:  vo2007@imr.tohoku.ac.jp 

Date:  Friday, February 02, 2007 02:16AM 
Subject:  ACCMS-VO Acceptance 

Dear Dr. Qian Wang ,  
 
Thank you very much for your submission of the abstract for presentation  
for Foundation General Meeting of ACCMS-VO.  
 
Title: Electronic and Magnetic Properties of Mn- and Cr-Doped GaN Low dimensional 
Nanostructures  
 
Author(s): Qian Wang , Qiang Sun, Puru Jena and Yoshiyuki Kawazoe  
 
has been selected by the Local Organizing Committee of ACCMS-VO as invited paper 
presentation.  
 
Please check the latest information about the meeting in the web site below.  
We will upload the program by middle of February.  
http://www-lab.imr.tohoku.ac.jp/~vo2007/index.html  
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  
 
Best regards,  
 
Hiroshi Mizuseki  
Local Organizing Committee of Foundation General Meeting of ACCMS-VO.  
mizuseki@imr.edu  
vo2007@imr.tohoku.ac.jp  
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